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Conclusions  

 
The participants in this workshop are teacher training students. They all have English as a 
first, second or third subject. This workshop was much more brief in time, and we were 
originally planning for one more hour. The students were participating actively and we had 
several interesting discussions. In their evaluation the need of more time is brought up. 
Overall the result of the evaluation is quite varied, some were very pleased and others not 
as much. If you read the comments you get a further understanding of the numbers, they 
were actually quite pleased with the afternoon but wanted more time to work and less 
reading on their own. 


